
Closing remarks
We hope that you enjoyed the event and found it useful!

Thank you very much to our experts: Elena, Jonathan, Kyungmin, Otto
Thank you very much to everyone for participating in the event!

This was an event organised in the context of the new UniGe GWSC
- Follow-up events will be announced to: gwsc-events@listes.unige.ch
- Those who indicted future interest when registering will be added
- Ayone else who wants to be on the list, contact: gwsc-info@unige.ch

For more details, and other involvement types, please see the website:
http://gwsc.unige.ch/
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